
 
 
 3 December 2012 


Diane Sarkies 
Senior Planning Officer - Rail 
Infrastructure Projects 
Planning and Infrastructure NSW 
diane.sarkies@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Sarkies 
 
North West Rail Link – Environmental Impact Statement 2 – Hornsby Shire Council comments. 

 
 
Thank you for the Department’s letter (your reference SSI-5414) received 1 November 2012 inviting Council 
comment on Environmental impact Statement 2 for the project. 
 
Attached is a copy of Council’s submission. 
 
Council will appreciate acknowledgment of the submission and looks forward to the Department’s response 
to the issues. If you require further information please feel free to contact me on 9847 6524.   
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
LAWRENCE NAGY 
Manager 
Traffic and Road Safety 
Infrastructure and Recreation 
 
Trim: D02073887 
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